
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another good week in school, with lots of hard work being completed and lots of learning 

taking place.  I have this weeks whole school attendance grid and as you can see we have 3 green classes 

this week! That is a great improvement! The winners are Year 5, so a huge well done to them as not only 

are they are green, they are dark green! I wonder who next week’s winners will be?

There still seems to be a few bugs going around, so please keep going with the measure that were put in 

place for Covid - washing hands regularly and for at least 20 seconds, catch it, bin it and kill it and 

keeping socially distance where possible.  We are keeping this going in school along with our enhanced 

cleaning routine so hopefully all of this will help keep those bugs at bay!
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